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DEPARTMENT 
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Phone: 770-781-6603         Fax: 770-888-0222 

 
                                                                         
  

 

Non-Award of Contract P20-05 
 

 

Date:   August 19, 2020 

 

From:   Trey Tryan 

 

RE:   RFP P20-05, Bus Parts Managed Inventory  
 

 

Thank you for your participation in our recent competitive solicitation noted above. FCS has 

made the decision to non-award this RFP and therefore will not be issuing contracts for these 

services under this solicitation.  

 

Forsyth County Schools Purchasing Department encourages all vendors to actively seek business 

opportunities with our school system by participating in future solicitations.  

 

Thank you again for your interest in the Forsyth County School System. We look forward to 

working with you in the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


